
Pursuant to the School Board’s Annual Agenda, adopted in January, 
the discussion of strategic goals should begin in May.  Last month, the 
school board assigned the top ideas from each of the stakeholder 
categories to District Exit Outcomes.  That work is attached in the 
document “Stakeholder Input by EO”.  A history of previous school 
board goals is also attached.  I recommend the school board 
review the data and discuss how to start developing goals next 
month. 

 


